Public comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN.

Thanks

From: Gracie Brett [mailto:grace.catherine.brett@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2018 4:37 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: LEEDco project

Hello,

| am a resident of North Olmsted, and | encourage you to support the LEEDco wind turbine project.
Wind energy is cleaner, and can never run out. The air quality in the Cleveland area is terrible, earning
an F rating from the American Lung Association. Bringing clean energy like wind into Ohio is not only
good for the environment and public health--but will be great for the economy. Ohio has so much
untapped wind potential! I'm 21 years old, and | fear that my future will be grim because of all the
environmental destruction. Who knows if I'll have clean air to breathe, water to drink, and a good
quality of life 50 years from now?

Please take action to preserve the future of young people like me

Thanks,

Gracie Brett
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